3 July 1944

Dear Jeffreys,

I forget whether you belong to the Royal Society dining Club,
but, if not, I should be very happy if you would care to dine with me
there, the next dinner being July 13th at the Holborn Restaurant, 7.30.
This meeting follows the annual meeting of the Club at the Roval
Society rooms, which I ought to attend, which itself comes after one of
the annual lectures. I suspect however that you are a member.

Yours sincerely,



